STEPS TO COMPLETE REGISTRATION—COLLEGE IN THE HIGH SCHOOL

Hudson Valley Community College – Spring 2013
Dear Students and Parents:

This is a step-by-step checklist for completing the registration process.  
STEP ONE:  The student must fill out the Student Record Information Form (SRI).  These are available from guidance.  The form must be signed by guidance.  

STEP TWO:  They must fill out a certificate of residence form.  This must accompany the registration form or be sent in right afterwards and as soon as possible.   These are available from the high school or online at our Web site at https://www.hvcc.edu/cashier/cor.html.  There are two different types of certificates of residence:  for those students who live within Rensselaer County, and for those who come from all other counties in New York State.

If the student lives in Rensselaer County, the certificate just needs to be filled out and signed by the student.   It does NOT have to go to the town clerk or be notarized.  If the student lives outside of Rensselaer County, the student must fill out an application form for the certificate, have it notarized, and then take the form to the town or county clerk, at which point the clerk will hand them the actual application.

Both of these forms must be sent to the college in order to get the student scheduled into our system.

STEP THREE:  The students must pay.  Final deadline for spring is February 8, 2013 for Saratoga County high schools and February 15 for all other high schools.

Once we have a student’s registration form and certificate and the students have been scheduled into our system, the student/parent has four options for payment: 

1. They may call our Phone Payment line at 629-4504 and pay over the phone via credit card (Master Card or Visa).  This can only be done only if the college already has the registration form and the certificate of residence.
2.  They may pay online using our WIReD system provided the student has his/her username and password which are automatically mailed after the student is scheduled into the course:  https://www.hvcc.edu/students.html

3.  They may mail in their payment to:
    Mike Radzyminski
    Cashier's Office, Guenther Hall Main Floor
    HVCC
    80 Vandenburgh Avenue
    Troy, NY 12180

4. Or parents may come in person, but they must have the student with them unless they have the bill.  Students who come in person must have photo ID.
IMPORTANT:  At any time in this process, students or parents may mail or bring in the registrations if they have the registration form, certificate and payment altogether.   

If you have any questions, please contact your school or Susan Agan at 629-8164.  Thank you so much.
Suzanne Brownrigg

Director, College in the High School
